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Project Information 
The United States Department of Agriculture 
Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS), 
with assistance from Washington County (project 
sponsor), is considering improvements within the 
Warner Draw Watershed to reduce flooding to 
Hurricane City from the Gould Wash drainage.  

An evaluation of potential project alternatives and 
associated environmental impacts is required to 
comply with the National Environmental Policy Act 
(NEPA) and Council on Environmental Quality’s 
(CEQ’s) regulations and will be documented in the 
form of a Supplemental Watershed Plan and 
Environmental Impact Statement (Plan-EIS). The 
project is currently in the scoping phase and 
NRCS and Washington County are soliciting input 
and holding a scoping meeting. 

At this time, NRCS is requesting comments on the 
project during an open comment period to identify 
issues and resource sensitivities. Written 
comments can be submitted during the open 
comment period starting January 21, 2020, and 
ending 30 days after the Notice of Intent to prepare 
an EIS is posted in the Federal Register (i.e., 30+ 
days after the start of the open comment period). 
The NRCS project website will be updated with the 
comment period closing date as soon as the date 
of the Federal Register posting is determined. 

Additional information can be found at the NRCS 
Gould Wash Flood Protection project website 
accessed from:  

https://www.nrcs.usda.gov/wps/portal/nrcs/main/u
t/programs/planning/wpfp/ 

 

 Public Scoping Meeting 
The public is invited to attend, discuss the 
project, and submit a comment during the 
public scoping meeting: 

February 4, 2020 - Tuesday 
5:30 PM to 7:00 PM 
Hurricane Community Center 
Bryce Canyon Room 
63 South 100 West 
Hurricane, UT  84737 
 

Project Area Overview 

How to Submit a 
Comment 
All comments should be 
directed to Bobbi Preite: 
McMillen Jacobs Associates 
Address: 1471 Shoreline 
Drive, Boise, ID 83702 
Phone: (208) 985-1542 
Email: 

gouldwash@mcmjac.com 

Comments may be mailed or 
emailed to the above address 
or submitted during the public 
scoping meeting.  
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